Miss Hilda Kerber went to Bedford Saturday.

Mrs. Leiseth returned to Fargo Thursday afternoon.

Ernest Pitney and Frank Blanchard drove to Dazey Saturday to purchase seed potatoes.

Mrs. A. Leiseth, Miss Myrtle Stein

Mrs. A. Leiseth, Miss Myrtle Stein and Miss, Gena Skjeret arrived Thursday from Fargo.

A farewell party will be given for

Private M. E. Wickham at his home Saturday. He will return to Camp Dodge May 29th.

Quite a crowd attended the patriotic meeting in Hannaford on Tuesday evening and pronounced the lec-

ture very interesting.

Mr. and Mrs. Claude Ross are the proud and happy parents of a beautiful baby girl. The doctor reports

mother and babe doing nicely.

The lecture given in Karnak Hall last Sunday evening by Dr. Benson and Rev. Wilson of Hannaford was well attended and enjoyed by all.

John D. Feiber has put a new fence around his place, and now Master Frankie and Miss Theresa will play in their own back yard. The date of the Auction Sale for

The date of the Auction Sale for the Red Cross to have been held on Tuesday, May 21st, was changed to Friday, May 24th, on account of bad weather.

The dance to have been given in Karnak Hall on Friday has been postponed on account of Mr. Ross being unable to secure music for the

occasion.

Mrs. Olson returned to Karnak Monday accompanied by her sister, Mrs. Ralph Vance, of Casselton. Mrs. Olson had been visiting her sister for the past few days.

Alfred Magnussen and Alfred Skjeret have been called to Camp Lewis, May 24th. They have the prayers and good wishes of the whole community for a safe and quick return.

Albert Anderson left Friday for North Home, Minn., where he has accepted a position as saw filer. Mrs. Anderson will visit relatives for a while. The entire community regret their departure as Mr. Anderson was a good business man and both were well liked by all who knew them. Our loss is North Home's gain. We wish them success in their new location.

new location.

The St. Anthony Elevator Co. has donated the use of their residence to the Red Cross Society for the purpose of sewing. Mrs. E. W. Trapp and Mrs. Don Healey have placed their machines in the house for use. Several ladies of Karnak met there last Saturday with soap, hot water, etc., and in a few hours it was clean and ready for use. The Red Cross expects to meet at least twice a week and the house will be open daily for any one with a few spare minutes to go in and sew.